
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LOS OSOS GROUNDWATER BASIN, BASIN MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the  
Board of Directors of the Los Osos Groundwater Basin, Basin Management Committee scheduled for 

Wednesday, July 15, 2020 has been canceled. 
 

The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors 
will be a Regular Meeting on Wednesday, August 19, 2020 at 1:30 PM. 

 
 
 
 


